
In-District Limited Choice 

A Guide to the Application 
Process



What is In-District Limited Choice?

In-District 

Limited Choice 

(IDLC)



In-District Limited Choice (IDLC)

IDLC is an option for those students residing in

MSDWT but looking to attend a school other than their

home-assigned school. MSDWT families and staff

may confirm the home address at this link:

https://www.croppermap.com/msdwt/

Online IDLC applications are available mid-August and are due before 

October 15th of each year.

https://www.croppermap.com/msdwt/


When is an IDLC Application Required?

● A student must apply for IDLC if they reside in MSDWT but wish to attend a

school that is different from their home-assigned school.

● A student must re-apply for IDLC if they are transitioning from one

educational level to another (i.e., progressing from elementary to middle

school).

● IDLC approval is NOT an annual requirement - IDLC approval will remain in

effect through the time of educational level (i.e., elementary approved or

middle school level) as long as the student remains in good standing.

● Please Note: Families are responsible for transportation

to and from school.



Can my student’s approval be revoked?

Yes. A student’s approval can be put on probationary status or

revoked if absences, tardiness, or discipline issues are a concern.

Students and families in applying for IDLC agree to:

● Arrive to school and be in class before the bell rings;

● Not arrive at school prior to the approved arrival time as

designated by the building and may not be left unattended; and

● Students must not be picked up before the end of the school day

unless for a substantiated appointment.



Frequently Asked Questions

● Is there an application fee for IDLC?  

-No. There are no associated fees.


